
 

MEETING DATE:  February 21, 2024 

 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and Consider Approval of the CSP provided 
for Central Middle School Phase 2 presented by 
Tucon Construction 

 

PBK has publicly advertised for Central Middle School Phase 2 as required by the 
guidelines outlined by TEA. Central Middle School Phase 2 consists of the complete 
renovation of (4) student restrooms on Level 1, (4) student restrooms on Level 2, 
and (2) student restrooms located on Level 3. This renovation scope for each 
restroom includes the following: new epoxy flooring, wall tile, partition walls, toilet 
partitions, ceilings, electrical light fixtures, and plumbing fixtures at each of the 
restroom spaces. Please reference the attached recommendation letter from PBK 
Architects.  Expense will be from the 2022-2023 Bond program. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: I move that the Board of Trustees approve the 

CSP proposal from Tucon Construction in the 
amount of $901,000.00. 

 

 

 

Matthew Neighbors Ed. D.   Jeff Martello 
Superintendent    Chief Financial Officer 
 

Action Sheet 


